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Only two things to report 
  
1) USA Swimming IMX meet announcement is now posted to PVS website and the Eastern Zone 
website.  I have requested that the qualifying point scores be lowered to 1800 points for both boys and 
girls to help attract more swimmers into the meet.  I am waiting on USAS for their approval. 
  
2) I have contacted the Open Water Chair of Maryland Swimming to help with setting up the Open Water 
Swim event at 2010 LC Zones in Annapolis.  He has happily agreed to meet with me and help get the 
event set up.  We will be looking at two locations as the bay area right off the Naval Academy may have 
potential for jelly fish outbreak in August.  We will be meeting after January 1st, 2010 
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